Jia © |
R

T

é‘

FRANKLIN KNOLLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

% Website: @ Email:
FranklinKnollsHOA.com FranklinKnollsHOA®@gmail.com

June 18, 2020
TO: Jim Cubera, PE, City Engineer, City of Farmington Hills, Engineering Division
RE:  Franklin Knolls HOA Petition for Engineering Study/Cost Estimate for City Water

I have included the signed petitions from our homeowners in this package. We received 61
petitions back from our homeowners which is greater than the 30% required to move forward
with the Engineering Study/Cost Estimate. Per agreement via previous emails, a single page
petition was mailed out to each homeowner via the US Mail service due to COVID-19 concerns
with going door to door. Again these petitions are included in this package. Please list myself
as the petition circulator.

Thank you to everyone at the city of Farmington Hills for their input and help on getting a
Engineering Study/Cost Estimate for converting our community water supply system over to city
water. It is our understanding that this will be done at no cost to our homeowners or the HOA.
We also understand that the process will take at least 6 to 8 months to complete. At that time
an informational meeting for our homeowners will be held by the city to present the costs and
answer questions. A separate petition will be started at that time to see if homeowners have an
interest in the conversion at the cost presented.

Regards,

plreyacd

Scott Wood

Franklin Knolls HOA Treasurer
Water System Manager

32740 Balmoral Knoll
Farmington Hills, Ml 48334
248.921.5362



